

March 8, 2005

COMMISSIONERS

JOSEPH B.C. FITZSIMONS CHAIRMAN SAN ANTONIO

> ALVIN L. HENRY VICE-CHAIRMAN HOUSTON

J. ROBERT BROWN EL PASO

NED S. HOLMES HOUSTON

PETER M. HOLT SAN ANTONIO

PHILIP MONTGOMERY DALLAS

JOHN D. PARKER LUFKIN

DONATO D. RAMOS LAREDO

MARK E. WATSON, JR. SAN ANTONIO

LEE M. BASS CHAIRMAN-EMERITUS FORT WORTH

ROBERT L. COOK EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR Mr. John Martin Chairman Images for Conservation Fund 2112 West University Drive Edinburg, TX 78539

Dear Mr. Martin:

The Texas Parks and Wildlife Department lauds the efforts of the Images for Conservation Fund (ICF) in organizing the 2006 Pro-Tour of Nature Photography.

This project provides an opportunity to promote the efforts of private landowners to conserve wildlife habitat and will provide a platform to raise awareness of the importance of good land stewardship.

In a state that is more than 94 percent privately owned, these efforts are critical to the future of wildlife in our state. We commend ICF for furthering the cause of nature tourism in Texas and for sharing a spotlight on the conservation efforts of private landowners.

Sincerely

HUY THE TEXAS

Take a kid hunting or fishing

\* \* Tisit a state park

Robert L. Cook / Executive Director

RLC:LS:kit

To manage and conserve the natural and cultural resources of Texas and to provide hunting, fishing and outdoor recreation opportunities for the use and enjoyment of present and future generations.

Thanks folim This great.